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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Wade, Kelsey L <kwade@blm.gov> on behalf of CFO_Spill, BLM_NM 
<BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:05 AM
To: Ike Tavarez; Jennifer Knowlton
Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; Hamlet, 

Robert, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] NAB1913558566 RJ UNIT #108 @ 30-015-31127 2RP-5417

The Closure Report for NAB1913558566 RJ UNIT #108 (2RP-5417) has been approved by BLM as of 
04/14/2020.  
 
The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to 
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, 
human health or the environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location 
does not re-vegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to 
address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In 
addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, 
state or local laws/regulations.  

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 8:02 PM 
To: Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, 
EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NAB1913558566 RJ UNIT #108 @ 30-015-31127 2RP-5417  
  
NAB1913558566 RJ UNIT #108 @ 30-015-31127 2RP-5417 
  
Mr. Tavarez, 
The OCD has approved the Final C-141 for incident NAB1913558566 RJ UNIT #108 @ 30-015-31127 2RP-5417. No further 
action is required at this time and the signed C-141 can be found in the online image data base under the incident #. 
Thank you, 
  
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
  
  
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
  


